
From: noreply@granicusideas.com <noreply@granicusideas.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 27, 2020 1:16 PM 
To: Ann Yang <anny@hermosabch.org>; City Council <citycouncil@hermosabeach.gov>; Suja Lowenthal 
<suja@hermosabeach.gov>; Peter Ahlstrom <pahlstrom@hermosabeach.gov> 
Subject: New eComment for City Council Virtual Meeting 
 

  

New eComment for City Council Virtual Meeting  

Tracy Hopkins submitted a new eComment. 

Meeting: City Council Virtual Meeting 

Item: e) REPORT 20-0686 AWARD OF CONSTRUCTION CONTRACT FOR THE DOWNTOWN 
HERMOSA BEACH TEMPORARY LANE RECONFIGURATIONS PROJECT #20011 
(Environmental Program Manager Doug Krauss) 

eComment: CA 'Road Diet' slows first responders The lane closures will be cutting off the two 
key evacuation routes from the downtown area. Remember what the fire department teaches us 
about being sure to have 2 exit routes out of every room in your home? We should especially 
have 2 wide open exit routes out from the city. Video shot by author Christopher D. LeGras in 
California - similar woes to ours in woodside and sunnyside, due to Vision Zero "road diet" 
installed there, too. https://www.facebook.com/QueensStreetsforAll/videos/323568238503175/ 
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